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30 August 2018

Mr Warren Bolton
me@warrenbolton.com

Dear Mr Bolton

Thank you for your correspondence of 23 August 2018 to the Attorney-General, the Hon 
Christian Porter MP, which was received on 23 August 2018, relating to a breach of the ‘A 
New Tax System (Goods and Services Tax) Act 1999’. The Attorney-General has provided 
your correspondence to the Attorney-General’s Department for response.

The matters you raise do not fall within the Attorney-General’s portfolio responsibilities so 
your correspondence has been referred to the Australian Taxation Office for their information 
and response as appropriate.

Yours sincerely

Ministerial Correspondence Unit
Attorney-General’s Department


